
Change  of  Secretary  and
Postal Address
 

Due to the sad loss of our Secretary, Graham Buchan due to
illness, our Treasure Ian Brougham has agreed to fill both
positions as Secretary and Treasurer.

Ian has also taken over as the second signature to signing our
cheques with Chairman Ross Baker. Both signatures must appear
on all cheques.

Our new postal address is, 12 Magnolia Crescent, Wanganui
4501.

 

It was very sad to lose Graham as he has been a very active
member since the Foundation was formed in 1988. He will be
sadly missed by his family and friends and all members of the
One New Zealand Foundation Inc.
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